
May 11, 2016 
Professor Ze-Mao Gong 
Science Editor, Editorial Office 
Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 
 
Dear Prof. Ze-Mao; 

Enclosed please find our revised manuscript entitled “The prevalence of 
colorectal neoplasms in young, average risk individuals: A turning tide between 
East and West" submitted for publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology 
(Manuscript Number 25578). 
The response to reviewers is keyed to changes in the text marked in boldface type. We 

thank the reviewers for their careful reading of the manuscript and helpful suggestions 

for its revision. We have related to all their comments including modifying the design 

and layout of the manuscript, completing several sections that were missing in the 

original version, and correcting the reference list to the requested format. 

Please note that we have corrected a mistake that was made in the name of one of the 

authors (Ervin Santo was written as Irwin Santo) and we request that you modify the 

name in the published version as well. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Nadir Arber MD, MSc, MHA 

Head of The Integrated Cancer Prevention Center 

Tel-Aviv Sourasky Medical Center 

6 Weizmann St., Tel Aviv 6423906, Israel 

Tel: +972-3-6974968    Fax: +972-3-6974867 

Email: nadira@tlvmc.gov.il 

 

 


